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Craig, Sondra

From: Sherry Sawle <shersaw@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 8, 2024 3:35 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Save The South Branch Library Building

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
I am emailing to ask you as Our city council representatives to reject Mayor Mitch Reynolds appeal regarding 
designating the South Branch Library as a historic Landmark.  
The Community has spoken! 
Why does every new building in the city of LaCrosse have to look the same? 
 
Keep the old for it is gold.  It will not tarnish nor like being sold. 
 
Honor the Preservation designation to keep the South  
Branch Library protected! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sherry Sawle 
1642 Hyde Ave. 
LaCrosse 
608 406 1225 

 Some people who received this message don't often get email from shersaw@gmail.com. Learn why this is important  


